



Selectboard Work Session Minutes Monday, 4/14/2025 immediately following the Selectboard Mtg Emerson Hall

In attendance: Selectboard members Roberta Boczkiewicz, Chair; Dan Leader and Amy Gutow; and Town Manager, Derik Goodine.

<u>Public:</u> Ruth Ann Vagt, Brooke Tenney, and Don Tenney. Mtg was live streamed on Castine's YouTube channel.

Roberta Boczkiewicz opened the work session immediately following the Selectboard Mtg for approving General Fund & Water Warrants and the June 7th Town Mtg Warrant.

Quorum was confirmed.

Discussions on:

- 1. Town facilities and potential user fees/service fee increases
- 2. Website improvements (REV proposal)
- 3. Contest for Traffic Calming slogan
- 4. Appointments for BOA, Tree, and CHPC Boards/Committees
- 5. Water Street guardrails and potential change to one-way
- 6. Thank you letter (Scott Vogell)
- 7. OP-ED to the Patriot

At the end of the Work Session and with no other business, the Work Session immediately adjourned to Executive Session Mtg. Minutes by Town Clerk, Susan Macomber, Town Clerk.